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For Santa Barbara County Schools

Keith Cox
Safety Officer
Risk & Loss Control Manager

Tuly 19, 2021

Alfonso Gamino, Superintendent
Cuyama Joint Unified School District
2300 Highway 166

New Cuyama, CA 93254

RE: SAFETY AWARD PROGRAM

Dear Mr. Gamino,

Cuyama Joint Unified School District is the recipient of the Santa Barbara County Schools Self
Insured Program for Employees (SIPE) safety award in the amount of $1,000. To be considered
for this award, our Injury & Illness Prevention program requires the district to have an employee’s
safety incentives program or a reduction of employee injuries for the 2020-2021 fiscal year. This
funding is intended to enhance employee safety and safety awareness in your district. Should you
have any questions, please call me at (805) 922-8003.
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Keith Cox
Risk & Loss Control Manager
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Santa Barbara County Education Office

402 Farnel Road, Suite M, Santa Maria, CA 93458 144
(805) 964-4710, x2201 - FAX: (805) 9285414



